
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________

September 17th, 1930,
.

' ■

■

Dr* F. C. Harrison,
Caro Bank of Montreal,
Pall Mall, London, England.

;

Dear Dr. Harrison,

In the absence of the
Principal I am writing to acknowledge your 
letter of September 8th* Sir Arthur is on 
a vacation trip to Western Canada and we do 
not expect him at the University until early 
in October.

Dr. Murray has accepted 
the Chair of Bacteriology and is coming to 
McGill in October.

—2/1-0*—

Sir Arthur will see your 
letter immediately upon his return and I know 
he will be most Interested to read of the 
diagnosis you received in Germany and that he 
would want to express his hope that you will 
soon see definite results from the new treatment.

Tours very truly,

Seoretaiy to the Principal.


